
New  Bedford  police  warn  of
people breaking into unlocked
cars
From the New Bedford Police Department’s Facebook page:

“We have received reports of several auto breaks in the last
few days, with items stolen, and in all cases, the doors were
UNLOCKED. Please everyone: Lock your car doors! Car theft is
generally a crime of opportunity and many thieves check door
handles and move on if the vehicle is locked. So lock out
those thieves! It’s just a click of the remote.”
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